
 

 

23 July 2025 
 
 

 
Update for All Training Providers 
 
Following on from the communications sent out on April 1st, 2025, please note that when booking 
Training courses on Quartz Web, A valid course start time is now required and mandatory.  
 
This information helps us keep track of when training courses are taking place. 
 
Please refer to the example below for guidance. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please drop us an email on sector.schemes@lantra.co.uk  
 
 
Kind Regards  
Lantra 
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